
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 26/06/2022 11:33:41 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

26/06/2022 

MR Jason Mulveny 
357 Pittwater Road ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/1912 -2  - 4  Lakeside Crescent NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

This development will greatly increase the dangers to pedestrians and cyclist at the lakeside 
crescent/ Oliver street/ Pittwater road intersection. The sidewalks at the corner near 
powerhouse auto in particular and along Pittwater road are insufficient and dangerous for 
current levels of bicycle and walking traffic to the community facilities of keirle park, meals on 
wheels and eventually to the pool. If this new facility is not providing enough parking how can 
we expect those seniors and other residents won't just drive? 
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